BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITIES - 2024-2025
This Fall we have several opportunities to discover the richness of
God’s Word by participating in a Bible Study!

TUESDAY

Coffee Break will meet every Tuesday from 9:45-11:00am beginning on October 1 at
Church. Registration is Sept. 24 from 10:00-11:00am at Church. Contact Tricia Mulder if you
have any questions.

WEDNESDAY

IGNITE Youth Group meets the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of each month at 7:00pm
and is for students in 9th-12th grades. The first meeting night will be September 4. For more
information, contact a Youth Leader - Evan & Rhonda LeLoux, Mark & Deb Van't Hul, Brad &
Brenda Postma, Mike Kooima, Colton & Kristi Harthoorn, Dave & Amy Ver Burg, Kevin &
Cheryl Den Boer, and Josie Faber is the Youth Ministries Coordinator.

L.I.G.H.T. Bible Study will meet once a month on a Wednesday evening at 7:00pm.
This study will begin on September 25. Don't Give the Enemy a Seat at Your Table by Louie
Giglio will be the book for this study. For more information, contact Lynnette Rozeboom.

Together in Faith Bible Study will meet every other Wednesday evening at 7:00pm.
This study will begin on September 25, and will be led by Tammy Baartman and Tricia Mulder.

Men’s Society will meet every other Wednesday evening at 7:00pm. This study will
begin on September 25. The book for this study will be a continuation of the book started last
year - 1&2 Peter by David Jeremiah. For more information, contact Larry Haak.

The Art of Parenting Video Bible Study from RightNow Media - will be an 8-week study
that will meet every Wednesday evening at 7:00pm starting September 11. This study will be
led by Pastor Matt. Please email Pastor Matt by September 1 to sign-up.

THURSDAY

L.I.F.T - Living in Faith Together - This afternoon Bible study for women will meet every
other Thursday at 1:30pm beginning September 5, and it will be led by Pastor Matt in
Classroom #5. The book for this study will be Dance, Stand, Run by Jess Connelly.

Marriage Strong - Starting Thursday evenings in January a study opportunity will be
available using the resource Strengthening Your Marriage for couples who have been married
for 10+ years. If you would like to sign-up, please email Pastor Matt.

SUNDAY

0

Saved to Serve Bible Study will meet the first and third Sunday after the evening
worship service beginning in October. Contact Rachelle Vanden Bos for more information.

MULTI-GENERATIONAL SUNDAY SCHOOL OPPORTUNITIES

Pastor Matt will be leading a 5-week study on the 5 books of the Psalms during the fall break
of Sunday School and Catechism, November 17 - December 15.

Please prayerfully consider these opportunities to learn and enrich your Christian walk.

« Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your spiritual fervor, serving the [ ord.” Romans 12:11
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